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States of Alderney Press Release 
 

 
 
 
For immediate release: 21st September 2018 
 

Sure Broadband Connectivity Issues - Resolved 

 

We are pleased that the recent problems Sure have encountered over broadband connectivity on 

the island have been now resolved.  We are also delighted that the company has indicated that it 

wishes to further enhance Alderney’s internet connection with Guernsey later this year with a new 

‘state of the art’ system with expanded capacity.   

In the meantime, the Policy and Finance Committee will be reviewing progress on the superfast 

broadband initiative at its meeting to be held on 23 October.  This review will also cover possible 

economic and social opportunities which could be opened up for the island now that the initiative is 

well advanced. 

Once the Committee has had an opportunity to review progress on the project then a further 

statement will be issued.   

 

James Dent 

Chairman 

Policy and Finance Committee  

 

Ends 


